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I started as a Consultant Plastic Surgeon in August 2020, at the Sheffield Teaching Hospitals 
NHS Foundation Trust. I am a UK-trained Plastic Surgeon with a Certificate of Completion of 
Training in Plastic, Reconstructive and Aesthetic Surgery. I am a fully registered medical 
practitioner with the General Medical Council, UK, with Specialist Registration in Plastic 
Surgery since October 2018. My role in the NHS at the Sheffield Teaching Hospitals involved 
complex soft tissue reconstruction, skin cancer and abdominal wall reconstruction. In 
November 2021, I have joined the MACS Clinic.  

I graduated from Mumbai in 2003. My subsequent surgical training took place in the UK. I 
held junior surgical training posts in Sheffield, Hull, Preston and Norwich. My senior Plastic 
Surgery training took place in Chelmsford, Oxford and various units in the Yorkshire, including 
Hull, Bradford and Leeds.  

I undertook a Microsurgery Fellowship at the Newcastle upon Tyne Hospitals with an 
emphasis on Sarcoma reconstruction and Head and Neck reconstruction. Subsequently, I did 
a Microsurgical Fellowship with Prof. Hung-Chi Chen in Taiwan and gained further experience 
in Head and Neck reconstruction and surgical management of lymphoedema. This was 
followed by Breast Microsurgical Fellowship, with an emphasis on autologous (using one’s 
own tissue) breast reconstruction at the Queen Victoria Hospital, East Grinstead.  

I did an Aesthetic Surgery Fellowship with Mr Muhammad Riaz in Hull at the end of 2019. In 
the early part of 2020, I did a Facial Aesthetic Surgery Fellowship at the Finesse Centre for 
Facial Plastic Surgery with Prof. Holger G. Gassner in Regensburg, Germany.  

I have published articles in plastic surgery journals and have presented at national and 
international meetings. I am involved in teaching and training, as well as selection of medical 
students and Plastic Surgical trainees into respective programs.  

I am a full member of the British Association of Aesthetic Plastic Surgeons and The European 
Academy of Facial Plastic Surgery.  

I appreciate that the decision to undergo aesthetic surgery is a very personal one. It is 
important for you to feel comfortable with the whole process. I would endeavour to ensure 
that you are well informed of the realistic expectations and potential risk factors involved 
with any procedure. One of the resources that can guide you in making the right decision 
could be found on https://baaps.org.uk/patients/. 
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